ISSUED: July 10, 2015

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
UM 1734

In the Matter of
RULING

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER,

Application to Reduce the Qualifying
Facility Contract Term and Lower the
Qualifying Facility Standard Contract
Eligibility Cap.

DISPOSITION: TIME FOR REPLIES TO MOTION SHORTENED

On July 9, 2015, PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power, filed a motion for interim relief in this
docket. PacifiCorp requests that the Commission issue an order temporarily reducing the
standard qualifying facility power purchase agreement eligibility threshold from 10 MW
to 3 MW while PacifiCorp’s application is being considered.

As PacifiCorp notes, the issues in this docket are similar to those addressed in Order
No. 15-199 in docket UM 1725, In order to address these issues in both dockets on a
common time frame, the time for replies to PacifiCorp’s motion and the company’s
response shall be on an expedited basis. The parties’ replies are due on July 17, 2015
and the company’s response thereto shall be filed with the Commission on or before
July 24, 2015.

Dated this 10" day of July, 2015 at Salem, Oregon.

WA NA pn

Allan J. Arlow
Administrative Law Judge




